
MEETING NOTICE!! 
MONDAY, MARCH 7, 2016 

 

Public Open House 
 

Route 529 Corridor Transit and Bicycle-Pedestrian Study 
 

The second public open house will be held between 6:00 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. at 
the Stelton Community Center, 328 Plainfield Avenue, Edison, NJ 08817.  
 

The study will evaluate possible improvements to expand transit services and 
enhance bicycling and pedestrian facilities within the Route 529 Corridor.  
 

Your active participation will provide critical input and feedback to the project 
team’s development of recommendations. 
 
To confirm your attendance or have any questions, 
please contact Danielle A. Britton, Middlesex County 
Office of Planning (732) 745-3835, or email 
danielle.britton@co.middlesex.nj.us.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the 
meeting! 
 
For additional information on the project 
study, please visit: www.co.middlesex.nj.us

  
 
 
 

For driving directions to the Stelton Community 
Center: http://goo.gl/tbZSpv   
 
For transit directions to the Stelton Community 
Center:  http://goo.gl/3KDgVV 
  

This study is funded through the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority 
and managed by the Middlesex County Office of Planning 
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